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	Astmoor News Review


	Tuesday 7th February 2023
	Number Day for NSPCC
On Friday 10th February we are holding a special ‘number day’ in school in support of the NSPCC. We are inviting the children to come to school wearing something with numbers on. There will be prizes for the most creative ideas. We are asking for a donation of £1 per child. 
           ___________________

Stay and Play Valentine’s Day 

On Tuesday 14th February, the parents and carers of our Foundation Stage class are invited to join us in the morning for a special Valentine’s Day activity morning. It is a lovely opportunity for you to spend some time in school with your child whilst joining in with some crafty activities. Mrs Davies will provide further information.

          ____________________

Parent’s Evenings

Spring term Parent’s Evenings will take place on Monday 13th and
Tuesday 14th March. Please put this date on your calendars and further information will follow after half term.

         ___________________

Half Term Holiday

School finishes for half term on Friday 17th February. We will be closed for one week and re-open on Monday 27th February.

              ______________________
           
	Strike Days

There are 3 further strike days planned for teachers in England that will significantly impact on our school.

They will be:

Tuesday 28th February

Wednesday 15th March

Thursday 16th March
We advise that parents make alternative arrangements for childcare on these days. If in the meantime anything changes, we will let you know.

      ________________________

Halton Schools Art Exhibition

All the schools in Halton will once again be showcasing some of their fabulous artwork at the Shopping City exhibition. It will open on Monday 14th February at 4pm and will be there until Friday 3rd March. 
This year, the theme is’ A Step Back in Time’. We chose to focus on the Life of the late Queen Elizabeth using the book ‘The Queen’s Wardrobe’ as our inspiration. The work was completed by the children in Year 4 and Year 6. If you get the chance, please do go and have a look at all the fabulous work of children across the authority.

             __________________



	Class Good Work Assemblies
Last week we held our first Class Work Assembly of the year. The children in Year 1 and 2 shared samples of their hard work and wowed us with their singing and dancing skills. During this half term and next half term, all the other classes in school will hold their work assemblies as follows:

Thursday 9th February

Year 5/6 Good Work Assembly
Thursday 9th March 

Year 4/5 Good Work Assembly

Tuesday 14th March 

Foundation Stage Good Work Assembly

Thursday 23rd March 

Year 3/4 Good Work Assembly

Parents and carers are invited to come along and celebrate the achievements of their children at these special events. All the assemblies begin at 9.15am.

    ________________________

Easter Assembly
This year our Easter Assembly will take place on Wednesday 29th March at 9.15am. It will be led by the children in Foundation Stage, Year 1 and Year 2. Again, parents and carers are invited to come along and celebrate with us.

    ________________________

	
	

	
	
	


